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From: Matthew Zeigler
To: foil
Cc: Laura Beals
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request - 387 Delta Road Amherst, NY
Date: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 3:38:45 PM

Hello, 

I am conducting a property and environmental condition assessment for the property at
387-393-399 Delta Road in Amherst, NY and was informed the Erie County Water
Authority was recently (September 2024) at this site investigating water leaks and
performing an investigation and repair of a broken water main.

I am requesting electronic forms for all pertinent data, analysis, reports etc. related to
this incident and investigation

Best Regards,

Matthew Zeigler | Vice President

Yadav Solutions, Inc | MBE | 450 Lexington Ave, 2nd Floor | New York, NY 10017 | www.yadavsolutions.com

p 877.787.8574 | matt.zeigler@yadavsolutions.com| www.facebook.com/yadavsolutions | View my LinkedIn Profile
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